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VIEWS FROM THE DESK OF...
Dear Employees:

It’s hard to believe that summer 
is more than half over. Thanks to 
everyone who contributed to a 
very successful 4th of July event. 
I’m sure Lake Forest Day events 
will be just as successful – and 
hopefully the weather will be as 
nice as on the 4th. I know that a 
tremendous amount of work by 
so many of you goes into making 
these events seamless to the 
residents. Thank you for all your 
efforts!

You were recently asked to 
complete a survey on wellness. 
I hope you took the time to 
provide your feedback. Our 
Employee Wellness Committee 
will be looking at this feedback 
to begin formulating a program 
that will be of interest to the most 
employees possible. The goal is 

to enhance our well-being and 
health. The Committee hopes 
to offer programs of interest that 
promote ideas to help us make 
better choices in our diets, physical 
activities and ability to deal with 
life’s stressors. The ultimate goal 
is to help us be healthier, in better 
shape, have fewer accidents, 
and control our insurance costs 
– something which benefits every 
one of us. They also hope to have 
some fun along the way!

Enjoy the rest of the summer!
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Phil Alderks	 P&R - Cemetery	 07/30
Todd Nahigian	 CROYA	 08/04
Biddy Boyer	 OCM	 08/05
Paul Pugliese	 Fire	 08/05
Jessica Linders	 ComDev	 08/09
Dave Miniscalco	 Police	 08/15
Misa Maj	 Police	 08/16
Mike Whalen	 ComDev	 08/22
Rich Paulsen	 P&R - Parks	 08/22
Keith Maslon	 PW - W&S Utilities	 08/22
Andy Allan	 Fire	 08/25
Brian Miklovic	 PW - W&S Utilities	 08/26
Erik Huston	 PW - Bldg. Maint.	 09/03
Rich Brija	 Fire	 09/03
Steve Huck	 Police	 09/04

BIRTHDAYS
Matt Kluchka	 Fire	 09/06
Teri Laurila	 P&R - Admin.	 09/08
Charlie Douglas	 PW - Water Plant	 09/10
Jeff Howell	 Fire	 09/11
Corey Wierema	 P&R - Forestry	 09/14
Mark Rockwell	 ComDev	 09/16
Bill Schelhas	 OCM	 09/16
Eric Globerger	 Fire	 09/17
Erik Kositzki	 Fire	 09/17
Aaron Kruchko	 Police	 09/17
Larry Kenar	 PW - Fleet	 09/18
Patrick Issel	 Fire	 09/19
Regina Kennedy	 Library	 09/01
Felicia Song	 Library	 08/21
Victoria Sergel	 Library	 08/28

Saturday, August 6, 2015
12:00 noon to 3:00 pm

Featuring: 8th Annual Rib Cook-Off

The City of Lake Forest

Family Picnic

Please Join Us!!!

Music, Rib Tasting, 
Food, Drinks, Face Painter,
Bounce House, Bags, Football, 
Frisbee & more!

Congratulations 
to Karl Walldorf 
who was 
promoted to Chief 
of Police!

Karl has been 
with the City 
since 1994 when he started as a Police Officer. In 
2006 he was promoted to Sergeant, Commander in 
2007, Deputy Chief of Police in 2012 and now Chief of 
Police. Karl is excited to take on the challenges of his 
new position.

Promotion

GROWING FAMILIES
Lirio and Rigo Coria (Forestry) 
Leonel Coria
June 4

Christine and Mike Strong (OCM) 
Emma Lyn and Olivia Grace
July 25



NEW EMPLOYEES
Jill Becker is the new Senior 
Resources Manager at 
Dickinson Hall. She comes 
from the Patty Turner Center 
with the Deerfield Park District.

She was born in England 
and came to the US with her 
husband 15 years ago. She 
enjoys gardening, reading and 
walking with her dog.

Brittany Doxie has joined 
the City as the part-time 
Administrative Assistant in 
Human Resources. Brittany 
comes from the Zion Public 
School District working in HR.

Brittany loves to read and 
enjoys arts and crafts. 

Landon Luzar is the newest 
Maintenance Worker in 
Forestry. He was recently an 
Intern Arborist with Wachtel 
Tree Science.

Landon enjoys all outdoor 
activities. He used to run, play 
soccer and is looking forward 
to helping coach at his old high 
school.

Daniel Hughes has been 
promoted from a Seasonal 
position to a fulltime 
Maintenance Worker in the 
Sanitation Section.

Dan likes hunting, fishing, 
camping and hanging out with 
family and friends.

Matthew Bachler is the 
Account Clerk in Finance doing 
Accounts Payable. He was 
recently working in Accounts 
Payable for ZF Services.

He enjoys landscaping, film, 
restoration, photography, 
antiques & collectibles and 
plays the piano.

James Gluth has joined the 
City as a Firefighter/Paramedic 
for the Fire department. James 
was previously a Paramedic 
for AMR Abulance in Denver 
Colorado.

James enjoys outdoor 
activities, camping, fishing, 
swimmin and reading.

Jason Olson has worked 
for the City in Recreation 
part time on and off for the 
past 17 years. He is now the 
fulltime Recreation Program 
Supervisor - Athletics. 

He loves watching the Sox, 
Bulls, Bears or Hawks. Also 
playing softball or golf and 
hanging out with friends and 
family.

Luke Miller has joined the 
City as a Maintenance Worker 
in Streets. Luke comes from 
Home Town Electric where he 
worked with street lighting.

Luke enjoys hunting and 
fishing.

Be sure to say hi and 
“welcome” if you see any of 
these new team members.
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SET UP YOUR ACCOUNT

REQUEST A CONSULT

PROVIDE  MEDICAL HISTORY

Your medical history provides Teladoc doctors with the 
information they need to make an accurate diagnosis.

Download
the app:Facebook.com/Teladoc Teladoc.com/mobile

Talk to a doctor anytime for Free 

© 2015 Teladoc, Inc. All rights reserved. Teladoc and the Teladoc logo are trademarks of Teladoc, Inc. and may not be used without written permission. Teladoc does not replace the primary care 
physician. Teladoc does not guarantee that a prescription will be written. Teladoc operates subject to state regulation and may not be available in certain states. Teladoc does not prescribe DEA 
controlled substances, non therapeutic drugs and certain other drugs which may be harmful because of their potential for abuse. Teladoc physicians reserve the right to deny care for potential misuse 
of services. Teladoc phone consultations are available 24 hours, 7 days a week while video consultations are available during the hours of 7am to 9pm, 7 days a week. 

MyDrConsult.com 1-800-DOC-CONSULT (362-2667) 

Brought to you by: 
Teladoc 

Getting started 
with Teladoc® 

It's quick and easy online. Visit the Teladoc website at 
MyDrConsult.com, click "Set up account" and provide 
the required information. You can also call Teladoc for 
assistance over the phone. 

Once your account is set up, request a consult 
anytime you need care. 

Online: Log into MyDrConsult.com and click "My Medical 
History".  
Mobile app: Log into your account and complete the 
"My Health Record" section. Visit Teladoc.com/mobile to 
download the app.  
Call Teladoc: Teladoc can help you complete your 
medical history over the phone. 

Teladoc's U.S. board-certif ed doctors are available 24/7/365i  to resolve many of 
your medical issues through phone or video consults. Set up your account today 
so when you need care now, a Teladoc doctor is just a call or click away. 

Teladoc is available to all employees on the medical plan. If you 
do not have the welcome kit, you can call 800-DOC-CONSULT or 

use the website MyDrConsult.com to set up your account.


